
 
 
 

Manitoba Sustainable Development has received a proposal pursuant to The Environment Act 
regarding the following operation and invites public participation in the review process: 
 
TOWN OF MINNEDOSA – AERATED WASTEWATER TREATMENT LAGOON – 
FILE: 23.50 
 
A proposal was filed on behalf of the Town of Minnedosa for upgrades to its existing aerated 
wastewater treatment lagoon located on the east half of 3-15-18 WPM in the Town of 
Minnedosa. The proposed upgrades will include construction of two settling ponds, an ultraviolet 
disinfection unit, and a moving bed biofilm reactor. Treated wastewater from the wastewater 
treatment lagoon will be continuously discharged into Little Saskatchewan River via an existing 
discharge pipe and a drainage channel.  
 
Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to comment on the 
proposal should contact Asit Dey, Environmental Engineer, in writing or email at 
asit.dey@gov.mb.ca or 204-945-2614, not later than MAY 6, 2019.  Further information is 
available from the Online Public Registry: www.manitoba.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.html  
 
Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 
made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 
Section 17 of The Environment Act. 
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